
 

 

TEXAS HEALTH RESOURCES 

DEFICIT REDUCTION ACT OF 2005 

(Pub. Law. No. 109-171) 

 
In accordance with the Deficit Reduction Act of 2005,  (Pub. Law. No. 109-171), THR has adopted written 

policies and procedures on the False Claims Act, whistle-blower provisions, and the detection and  

prevention of fraud. Vendor represents and warrants that Vendor's business activities with THR and THR 

employees will be conducted in accordance with these policies. Vendor agrees to review and comply with  

as applicable the THR policies at www.TexasHealth.org/VendorCompliance. Questions will be directed  

to THR’s System Compliance Department at 1-800-381-4728.  

 

In addition, vendor agrees to review and comply with as applicable the THR Business Ethics and  

Compliance Brochure. The brochure can be found under the Hospital Links section in your Reptrax account  

or go to www.TexasHealth.org/VendorCompliance. 

 

 


